
DATHE FAMILY STUDENT PROJECT 
CENTER RIBBON CUTTING
Kindly join us in celebrating the grand opening of the Dathe Family Student Project 

Center at the official ribbon-cutting ceremony. Celebrate with us as we open this 

new space dedicated to innovation and learning. Enjoy light hors d’oeuvres and 

refreshments as we mark this special occasion.

ceng.calpoly.edu

Cal Poly encourages inclusivity in all its programs and activities. If you would like any 
type of accommodation, including (but not limited to) physical access, Deaf/Hard of 
Hearing services or adapted materials, please contact brstill@calpoly.edu in advance 
of your participation.

Saturday, November 9, 2024 | 1:30 p.m.–3:00 p.m.						    

Parking will be available in lot H-13.										        

Pinnacles Road, San Luis Obispo, CA 93405 

The ceremony will be held at the Aero Hangar.


